
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
13 November 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Next Steps Fair 
 
We understand that guiding your child through important decisions about their future is 
essential, and we are here to partner with you every step of the way. Our goal is to support 
you and your child to navigate this process smoothly and in a timely manner. 
 
Earlier this year, we hosted a Transition Information Evening to provide you with essential 
information on planning for your child’s next steps, aligned with the Local Authority’s statutory 
deadline of March 31st. Building on this, we’re excited to invite all families of students in Years 
10, 11, 12, 13, and 14 to our Next Steps Fair. This event will feature a wide range of providers 
who will be available to discuss their offerings and support options for students interested in 
joining their programs. 
 
The Next Steps Fair will be a valuable opportunity for you and your child to gather key 
information about various post-secondary pathways. We understand the significance of 
these choices, and the Fair will allow you to connect with providers who can offer insights 
and reassurance about the transition process, from application through to enrolment. Our 
partners include several college providers, as well as representatives from Liverpool City 
Council and Careers Connect. 
 
The Next Steps Fair will take place on Wednesday 11 December, 20024 at 3:30pm-4:30pm 
at Abbot’s Lea School and is an ideal opportunity for you to ask questions, explore options, 
and discuss how we can best support your child’s ambitions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E Tobin 
Deputy Headteacher  
 
  


